FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION
Francestown, New Hampshire

Minutes of Meeting April 11, 2009 at 9am

Present were: Ann Stewart, Maureen von Rosenvinge, Robert Abbot,
Barbara Caskie and Carol Barr from FIHS.

Minutes for the February 2009 meeting were unavailable.

Ann Stewart distributed copies of a Thank You Note that was sent to members

of the Commission from Denise Glover stating appreciation for the effort that

the members are putting forth on behalf of the Town.

Maureen von Rosenvinge has volunteered to replace Mary Lindstrom as
President. Barbara Caskie will contact Denise Glover to ask if she is interested
in becoming an alternate on the Commission.

There was a review of the exchange of letters between Ann Stewart and FIHS
regarding a name change for the Town Hall. It has been agreed that the issue will

be taken up with FIHS.

Maureen von Rosenvinge presented the final copy of the Rules of Procedure and
it was voted to accept.

Diane Curran forward a list of owners of properties that still may be interested in
being listed on the NH State Register of Historic Properties.

BJ Carbee’s e-mail regarding the “lighting in the village” was discussed and
Silas Little was appointed to write a letter to the Selectmen. Bobby Abbott
reported on a trip that he made to Public Service regarding the “lights”.

It was asked if we should pursue doing an Agricultural Inventory.

Meeting adjourned at 10:25 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Caskie






